
                                                                      




EAGLE POINT 

SENIOR CENTER

May  Newsletter 


121 Loto Street

P.O. Box 898, 


Eagle Point, OR  97524 

541-826-9404


eaglepointsrctr@gmail.com

website – eaglepointseniorcenter.com


HOURS    9 am to 2 pm. Monday thru Friday


For scheduled events see calendar and information board


Eagle Point Senior Center Board of Directors


PRESIDENT: 	 Alan Styles 	                   VICE PRESIDENT:   Wayne Lee


                  SECRETARY:   Jeanne Heaton 	       	       TREASURER:           Bob Heaton
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BOARD MEMBERS:  Kathie Hobson, Judy Oberlander, Sarah Pasley.


BOARD MEETINGS: 2nd Thursday of each month at 9:00 am


MEMBERSHIP MEETINGS: 2nd Thursday of each month at 10:00 am


There is a vacancy on our Board of Directors. If you are interested 
please let us know. We will be having an election soon.


 Thrift Store News from Judy Brown

Located inside the center open 9 am to 2 pm Monday thru Friday


Our Thrift Store provides more than 60% of the revenue that keeps 
the Senior Center running and these kinds of “profits” spell good 
news for the Center overall!  Thank you for your purchases and for 
your donations.  Take advantage of our Wednesday special….fill 
up a bag of clothes of your choice for only $2.00.  (exclusions 
apply)  

Judy has “Daily Specials” – stop by and see what the 
sale of the day is…..
Need a Christmas card? Birthday Card? Sympathy card?  Note 
Card?  
Visit our Thrift Store.  We have hundreds of cards for all 
kinds of occasions…. 


Just 10 Cents.




                                                                      

                              Membership:


                    

       Bingo                              Membership


	 	 	 

It is inexpensive to be a member of the Senior Center.  Annual 
Membership fee is $12.00 per person, due in June.  This is a 
community center where all people are welcome.  We welcome 
anyone aged 50 and older to join. We refrain from comments that 
put down or joke about anyone’s race, creed, sexual orientation, 
religious convictions, ancestry, place of origin, mental status, or 
age.  Everyone’s cooperation is appreciated.


We need your help updating our Membership list, there is 
a new membership application to be filled out with your 
payment. Thank you for your help.


If you would like the newsletter sent to you by email – 
just let Alan Styles know your email address and you’ll 
get a copy monthly. (831 206-8751)




                                                                      

                                               MUSIC:


THE SWING ALONGS, Dan and Carol Nielson, provide music for us 
here at the Senior Center every Monday at 10:30 am to 11:30 am.  
They also have CDs available for sale.  This is a popular event and 
since it is also Bingo day, the Senior Center “rocks” on Mondays!	 


                                         

                               BINGO MONDAY:


 Come join in on the fun!    We are still looking for someone 
to volunteer their services to sit at the front desk, sell bingo 
cards and record winners.  





Cost of Bingo Cards


Number                                                                           2 Special Games

Of Cards      9 games             5 games         (Progressive Pot & Winner Take All)


     1                $2.25                  $1.25                               $.25 each game




                                                                      
     2                $4.50                  $2.50                               $.50 each game

     3                $6.75                  $3.75                               $.75 each game

(4+1 free)      $9.00                   $5.00                             $1.00 each game

(5+1 free)     $11.25                  $6.25                             $1.25 each game


Note

TUESDAY’S WE ARE HAVING 
KARAOKE. COME IN AND SING ALONG

starts at 10:30am  





We wish everyone a very Happy Birthday this month.


Don’t forget – Birthday cake is served at the Membership Meeting..  




                                                                      

Note: The Mercy Flights Membership 
cards will be mailed to your home. the 
cards should arrive in 2 to 3 weeks. 
please remember you do not need your 
cards to use Mercy Fligts.

THANK YOU ALAN Styles Phone #831 
206-8751.
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